
November 9, 2015 

To whom it may concern:  

Hillel of San Diego at California State University San Marcos has the pleasure of working with Ron Jones 

and the Dialogues on Diversity to bring the show “Black-Jew Dialogues” to our campus.  Being a small 

campus, we had to work with several departments to raise the funds needed. Ron was patient and 

flexible with scheduling. We first approached Ron about the program in December of 2014 and did not 

host him at our campus until October of 2015. He was great during this time and we never once felt 

pressured to “make it happen” before we were ready. Once we were signed on, Ron worked hard to get 

other campuses in the nearby area to add a show so we would receive a price break. 

The program was worth the wait! We sold out the show (free for students, $5 for community members) 

a month before the performance. The show was a huge hit among the campus community. CSUSM staff 

thanked us for bringing this important conversation to campus and students stayed for hours after the 

show talking with the actors. It was obvious that the actors genuinely care about the content which they 

are delivering and were happy to talk to students well after they could have left. 

Because of this, I would highly recommend Dialogues on Diversity. Please do not hesitate to contact me 

with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Bryer McCreary 
Program Director 
Hillel of San Diego at California State University San Marcos 
wbryer@hillelsd.org 
760-828-7230 
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